
Del ta  Chapter—Eta State  DELT A K APPA G AM M A September  26,  2015   

Time: 6:00 p.m. 

Dinner will be provided by Joanne Duncan, and 
the South Central Safe Serve students  
 

Program:  Early College  
 presented by Jennifer Mabe 
 
Hostesses: Dawn Singleton, Susan Pearce,  

Bet Scoopmire, Amy Sheppard, 
Sandra Stinson, and Julie Cary  

 
Committee meetings to be held after a shortened business meeting 
on October 6th. Come and be prepared to become involved in the 
following areas: Publicity, Finance, Yearbook, Literacy, World 
Fellowship, and others. We need you!  

Region I I  — Greenv i l le ,  NC — 2015 Edi t ion  No.  1  

The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International—International Society for Key Women Educators 

When: Tuesday October 6, 2015 

October Business Meeting 

Where: South Central High School 

We will offer carpools for those who wish to attend and would like to 
ride with others.  

Call Karen Klaich at 531-4609 to arrange transportation.   

Please send your  
$9 and RSVP to  

Dr. Tara Parker  
no later than this 

Thursday 
Oct., 1, 2015 

Welcome Sisters! 
 

Paige Balance, Sylvia Bjorkman, Ana Bulluck, Julie Cary,  
and Raychl Smith  were installed into Delta Chapter on  
September 8th at the Greenville Museum of Art. 



President’s Message 
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September 2015 

     

Although I love the smell of the salt air and the warmth of the ocean water, 

the feel of the wet blanket of humidity over eastern North Carolina is not one I enjoy. I 

love the crisp, cool air that is autumn. I love the possibilities that this season brings, not 

only to my senses, but to the idea that we are starting anew in our endeavors as women 

educators. Fall brings opportunities to reconnect with our friends at social events, school 

events, and community events. We have a chance to make a difference through our special 

group that is Delta Kappa Gamma. 

   On October 6, we will meet at South Central High School to start our work in earnest. 

We will have dinner prepared and served by students who have been Safe-Serve certified 

and are learning all the ins and outs of what it takes to work in a restaurant and the food 

industry. Their teacher, Joanne Duncan, has done a remarkable job with this program, and 

we are fortunate to be able to meet at this very special place. 

     We will also have a very special program presented by our very own sister, Jennifer 

Mabe, daughter of Susan Beck-Frazier. Jennifer is teaching at the Pitt County Early College 

this year. She will talk to us about their educational program and school. We are looking 

forward to hearing about this new venture. 

      We will also look at ways to expand our fundraising possibilities, and we will meet by 

committees, at the end of our shortened business meeting, as a way to plan for future pro-

grams. We hope that you will find a place within our community to serve and bring fresh 

perspectives to our group. 

   I hope that you will include being a part of the Delta Chapter’s fall activities. It is a 

chance for us all to reconnect and make a difference right here in our own community 

and in the world. See you soon! 

                                                             Karen  

Dottie Oakley recently shared that one our former active sisters, Betsy West, has been 
moved to an Advanced Care unit at Cypress Glen and needs our thoughts and prayers. 
Dottie said, "She was one of the first ladies I met as a new inductee in 1999.  
She welcomed me at every meeting and always promoted DKG for its commitment to the 
professional and personal growth of women educators."  

Thoughts and Prayers 



Upcoming Events 

October 6 at South Central HS. Money due to Tara Parker by Oct. 1 

December 1, 2015 TBA Tri-Chapter Dinner  

February 9, 2016 at Ayden-Grifton High School 

April 12, 2016 at the Seahorse Restaurant 

Carpooling is available for those who would like to ride together or those who may not 
want to drive at night. Call Karen Klaich at 531-4609 to arrange transportation. 

Water bottle fund-raising starts in October. Start saving your pennies! 
 

If you are interested in participating in any non-meeting events, like playing Bunco, going 
to the Painted Peacock, mentoring new teachers, etc,, bring your ideas to share! 
 

Those sisters interested in serving on the Executive Board as a committee chairperson, 
please let an office or Beth Ward know, as we will be voting on new officers in March.  

We know that there are many creative minds in our chapter.  Email your  
suggestions for upcoming programs to  stephaniepeo@suddenlink.net 
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The DKG Executive Board recently met at 
Elon College 

Grant-in-Aid 2015 recipient   
Takeiya Monique Hundson with 

DKG Committee Chair Clarissa Lee 

Specia
l 

Moments 

mailto:stephaniepeo@suddenlink.net

